VIA EMAIL & FAX







BUFFALO TEACHERS FEDERATION, INC.

271 PORTER AVENUE BUFFALO, N.Y. 14201 (716) 881-5400 FAX (716) 881-6678

March 9, 2020

MEMO TO:

Dr. Kriner Cash, Superintendent, BPS

FROM:

Philip Rumore, President, BTF

RE:

Another urgent Corona Virus issue

Here is another Corona Virus issue that should be addressed immediately. Please advise us of the District's position/action on this.

PR:Is

Attachment: 1

Sierra Umhauer

From:

Robert Mueller <rmueller@nysutmail.org>

Sent:

Monday, March 9, 2020 12:22 PM

To:

.

Cc:

Sierra Umhauer

Subject:

Re: Coronavirus quarantine protocol question

. .

It's hard to say at this point. I will forward your e-mail to Sierra here in the office, and your question can be included with the others that we will present to the District, and hopefully work cooperatively in ensuring that all recommendations from the Erie County Health Department are being followed.

Thanks, Rob Mueller

>>> "Stephen Zatlukal" <szatlukal@gmail.com> 3/9/2020 8:52 AM >>>

WARNING:

This email originated outside of NYSUT. Please **DO NOT CLICK links or attachments** unless you recognize the sender exactly and know the content is safe.

Robert,

Staff at Emerson have questions about the district corona virus quarantine protocol. We have a student who visited Northern Italy in February and returned to school on February 25, 2020. The family was contacted and she and another sibling were put on a quarantine from school March 4, 2020. She has returned to school today March 9, 2020. The principal and staff are concerned and Tonja Williams is looking into the matter. What is the BTF stance on this?